From: Randy Waldeck

To: Maria Gonzalez
Subject: Fwd: Peninsula Golf & Country Club Pickleball Courts: Noise Study
Date: Monday, July 15, 2024 2:21:41 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Tet Maria,

I tried to send this question to Kanoa but the email got bounced back. Can you help?
Randy

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Randy Waldeck <randvwaldeck@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Jul 15, 2024 at 2:16 PM

Subject: Peninsula Golf & Country Club Pickleball Courts: Noise Study
To: <kkelly(@smcgov.org>

Kanoa,

I saw the agenda item for the 7/18 zoning hearing officer meeting re: pickleball courts at the
Peninsula Golf & Country Club. I know that noise from pickleball courts has been problematic
throughout the nation as the character and tone of pickleball is significantly different than
tennis.

https://www.latimes.com/california/story/2022-03-03/pickleball-noise-fueling-neighborhood-

drama

https://www.nytimes.com/2023/06/30/sports/pickleball-noise-complaints-lawsuits.html

Has a noise study been conducted for the proposed conversion of the tennis courts to
pickleball courts?

Randy Waldeck
2107 Ensenada Way
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